
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/RH/cc/Barr Beacon Football Tour 2020 cancellation 

 

27th April 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Barr Beacon Football Tour   

25th - 28th May 2020 

It is with regret that we are writing to advise you we have taken the decision to cancel the Barr 

Beacon Football Tour that was due to take place in May 2020.  

Owing to the developing situation, we have taken the decision to cancel rather than postpone the 

trip on this occasion as there are too many uncertainties regarding future travel.  In addition, the 

postponed date we had offered, clashed with another school trip that was already organised. We feel 

that the most sensible course of action is to cancel the trip entirely. 

We are seeking refunds via the school's insurance and welcome your patience during this time.  For 

parents who paid by cash or cheque, we will need a completed BACS refund form to allow us to 

process this, please follow the link to the BACs form: www.barrbeaconschool.co.uk/bacs and return 

this to us via the school postbox at postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk    

For parents who paid via Wisepay, you will be credited into the bank account that you originally 

made payment from.  

If you have any queries, please contact the school postbox at the above address.  

 

We thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher  

http://www.barrbeaconschool.co.uk/bacs
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